Food security during COVID-19

The security of our food supply lines during COVID-19 is a priority for the
Executive and Agriculture Minister Edwin Poots MLA has put in place a series
of actions to protect it.

DAERA extends opening hours for cattle
registration telephony service

The opening hours of the DAERA cattle registration telephony system will be
extended to 8:00pm each Wednesday evening, from 13th May to 15th July 2020,
to assist farmers with the notification of calf births and cattle movements,
Agriculture Minister Edwin Poots MLA has announced.

Executive Daily Update: Initiatives to
deal with Coronavirus (6 May 2020)

Northern Ireland Executive Ministers and their officials have over the past
24 hours been involved in a number of initiatives and critical decisions
relating to the Coronavirus emergency.

Mallon announces new walking and
cycling Champion

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has announced a new walking and
cycling Champion with a clear focus on transforming communities and
developing creative solutions to support our new way of living during and
post COVID-19.
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Covid-19 press conference — 5 May 2020

The Health Minister Robin Swann and Chief Medical Officer Dr. Michael McBride
provide an update on the fight against Covid-19. Issues discussed included
domiciliary care, care homes and test, track and trace approach.
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